
UPDATE	-	CORONAVIRUS	–	IMPORTANT	NOTICE	
MOUNT	MERRION,	KILMACUD		
&	CLONSKEAGH	PARISHES	

	
	
In	light	of	the	‘Stay	at	Home’	policy	currently	in	operation	and	bearing	in	mind	our	collective	
health	 and	 safety	 responsibilities,	 the	 churches	 of	 the	 three	 parishes	 -	 Mount	 Merrion,	
Kilmacud	&	Clonskeagh	-	are	now	CLOSED	for	the	duration	of	the	restricted	period.	We	will	
at	all	times,	in	this	unprecedented	and	very	challenging	situation,	continue	to	be	guided	by	
Government	and	Diocesan	direction.		
	
I	welcome	you	to	join	the	celebration	of	daily	Mass	at	10am	via	the	webcam	on	the	Mount	
Merrion	 parish	 website	 www.mountmerrionparish.ie	 and	 I	 encourage	 you	 to	 pray	 Pope	
Francis	words;	“Lord,	may	you	bless	 the	world,	give	health	 to	our	bodies	and	comfort	our	
hearts…Tell	us	again:	‘Do	not	be	afraid’	”			
		
Please	view	the	parish	websites	and	facebook	pages	for	latest	information.		I	am	available	for	
pastoral	support	should	you	need	to	reach	me	via	email:	jmullan39@eircom.net	or	TEXT:	087	
232	6254.		
Mind	yourselves,	your	loved	ones	and	neighbours	in	the	coming	weeks.	
Keeping	you	all	in	my	thoughts	and	prayers.		
Fr	Joe	

	


